
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Stefanie Cuomo <stefaniecuomo@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, February 18, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Single-Use Petition I Girl Scouts 
Attachments: 	 Petition - Ban Single-Use Plastics.docx 

Aloha EACP, 

Attached is our proposed Petition in support to pass the ban for Single Use Plastic 

Girl Scout Cookies are on island starting Thursday Feb 20th 

Girl Scout Troop 440 (16 Girl Scouts) will have the petition in hand and getting signatures to turn in to the 
council by the end of Cookie Season March 31, 2020 

Sincerely, 

Stefanie Cuomo (Girl Scout Parent / Mentor) 
(808) 250-5922 

1 



Petition I Maui County I BAN Single-Use Plastics 
Please join the Kihei-Maui-Hawaii, Girl Scout Troop 440 in petitioning to pass a bill to restrict the 

use and sale of Single-Use Plastic disposable foodware. 

See attached: 1) Maui County Council proposed bill by Elle Cochran, Councilmember, County Communication 18-430 
2) Fact Sheet on Plastics effect on our environment and health, reference https://www.plasticpollutioncoalition.org/the-facts   
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